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Most of you in this room know Vince Tutton.

He wore many hats, father, husband, grandfather, colleague, teacher and friend.

In 1986 Vince began teaching his first course at the Centro d’ Arte Verrocchio, the start of a long and important relationship with the Centro and the village that continues to this day.

Each year we returned, welcomed by the village who offered us friendship and kindness through good times and difficult times.

As an artist my father developed a deep connection with the landscape. My father would sit, in the shade of Corbino and translate his thoughts feelings colours, shapes, patterns and his words in the images you see tonight.

The family has brought this retrospective exhibition of my fathers work to Casole to say thank you to the people of Casole. Casole, Corbino and the Centro d’ Arte Verrocchio meant so much to Vince, it was important to bring the images ‘home’.

We also want to say a special thank you to all who have made this exhibition possible, with a special thank you to the Comune of Casole d’ Elsa.

Can I ask you all to raise a glass in memory of my father, Vincent, the artist.

We hope you enjoy the exhibition.

Nigel Konstam

Vince Started coming to the Verrocchio Art Centre more than 30 years ago. He was a wonderful teacher, our most popular ‘maestro’. He managed to discover and encourage the artist in everyone, what ever their level of ability, and he made it all fun. 

The bars in Casole enjoyed his presence too as their takings must have doubled when he took all his students for drinks several times a day!

As we can see in this exhibition, he was also a great painter, though always modest and humble. His work is very personal, charting his journey through life with his drawings, paintings and words, in parallel with his journeys to many different places. 

Thank you Vince for being such a great teacher, colleague and friend and for sharing your art with us. Great thanks too to Jayne, Irene and Vince’s family and friends for having the strength and courage to put this show together and bring it all the way from Cornwall.

